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GRADUATING CLASS OF 2023 – IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR SENIOR PORTRAIT

APPOINTMENT!

Posted 5/6/22

Juniors and parents of juniors! It might seem like it is early to be thinking about senior portraits for next year, but it is almost time to set up your appointment with

Studio One Photography to take your senior portrait during this summer. Please read on as we are trying to make the senior portrait experience as easy to manage as
possible for you.

Studio One Photography starts taking Senior Portraits this summer. We are asking all juniors to make appointments and get senior portraits taken ASAP.

SRVUSD respects your privacy, so they do not provide Studio One Photography with your contact information. Follow this link to a short from to fill out to voluntarily give

Studio One permission to contact you.  Doing so will allow them to email all the info you need regarding scheduling, viewing, and ordering senior portraits, and will allow
you to easily schedule and manage your appointment. This cannot be done if they do not have your contact information. The form is optional, but completing it and

providing Studio One Photography with your contact information will help make your senior portrait process easier and will make sure you are informed along the way.
Please fill out the above link by June 1st.

https://forms.gle/8MsVWqYApgnCTmeu7

